Langney, EASTBOURNE, East Sussex.

Nonday February 13th 1995

Dear Annette Kuhn and Valentina Bold, 'Going to the pictures' in the nineteen thirties'.

I spotted your announcement on page six of the February issue of 'Mature Tymes' and have tapped out the enclosed thinking that you may find it of interest and, possibly, of some use.

If and when you burst in to print I would be most grateful if you would let me have details of the publication.

All good wishes for the success of your project.

Yours sincerely
John FORD FOR

P.S.

I have relied solely on memory, I was unable to verify the accuracy of dates etc.in 'Halliwell' or anything as our central reference library is closed for six weeks for refurbishing.

Annette Khun and Valentiba Bold,
Department of Theatre Film and Television Studies,
University of Glasgow,
Florentine House, 53 Hillhead Street,
GLASGOW G 12 8 GF